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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Maldives review session
Madame President

Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Maldives to the 36 session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.  

Sudan commends the steps taken by Maldives to promote and protect human rights principles, in particular those related to women and children.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- To strengthen efforts to improve the constitutional and policy framework with an aim to ensure women’s participation in all levels of decision making. 
2- To continue its efforts to guarantee the right to a free and compulsory education for all, and across the country.    
We wish Maldives successful results of this review.

I thank you Madam President  
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